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Summer 1    April 2022 
 

Astronauts Class 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back to the Summer term, as a whole school we 

are focusing on the learning characteristic of Responsibility. 

This will be something you can also work on at home you’re 

your children, giving them small responsibilities to help around 

the home.  In school this will be something we continually 

support and encourage with jobs around the school and 

understanding what the word means through stories. 

This term we are focusing on the topic of Africa and the story 

of Handa’s Surprise.  We will be looking at healthy living and 

exploring how other children live in Africa. There will be 

African dancing, making different types of patterns and also 

discovering which animals are from Africa.   

Thank you so much for coming to the Come and Play session 

last term. The date of our next session will be  

Monday 23rd May at 2.15pm.  

This will be an African themed session and the children will be 

able to dress up in costumes for this day, whether it’s some 

African patterned clothing or maybe an African animal or 

fruit! You can creative as you like! 

 

Kind Regards 

Mrs Conroy and Early Years Team 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Events 

Everyday- Reading books 

checked and changed 

when needed. 

 

Important 

Announcements 

Reading Books- Please send in 

your child’s reading books in 

everyday, we check their 

reading records and read with 

them throughout the week 

also. 

 

 

 


